
 

CHAPTER ACTIVITIES  

 

Psi Lambda Lambda participated in HIV/AIDS Awareness Day at The St. Phillip’s Church 

Cultural Committee 27th Annual African- American Read in Heritage Program on February 5, 

2023.  The chapter along with the Health Ministry of Bethel AM.E. gave out goodie bags with 

information on HIV/AIDS, Covid-19 test kits, and other health related items.  The chapter also 

gave out snack boxes to attendees.   

 

Psi Lambda Lambda participated in the Charles R. Drew Black History Month Blood Drive at Skyline 

Ballroom on the campus of Columbia University.  Bro. Dominick Boyce contributed his healthcare 

administrative skills to managing faculty and students who came in to donate.  Bro. Boyce also donated to 

the cause.  

 

Psi Lambda Lambda participated in the NPHC-NYC Divine 9 Sunday at Bethel A.M.E. Church on 

February 26, 2023. The prayer was delivered by Bro. Wylie Fennell and the sermon was conducted by 

Bro. Rev. Henry Belin III.  Bro. Rev. Belin III is a member of Psi Lambda Lambda and Senior pastor of 

Bethel A.M.E.  There was a proclamation given to Psi Lambda Lambda Chapter to recognize Bro. Rev. 

Dana Farmer Sr., who entered Omega Chapter in December 2022.   

 

Psi Lambda Lambda participated in The Harlem Little League opening ceremony on April 15, 2023, 

where members of the chapter walked with Trailblazers, our AAA youth team, which is sponsored by the 

chapter. Brothers also handed out fruits, muffins, water, and league promotional wristbands to the 

participants.       

 

These are a few things that Psi Lambda Lambda has worked on during the last few months.   Thank you 

for your time and consideration.   

 

United In Friendship, 
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